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From: Kowalka, Keith T

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 4:57 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: RE: Reminder: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): University Center Policy Board

Response Needed for UCC Agenda ltems

Jeanne:
No impact from the UCPB perspective.

Keith

Keith T. Kowalka

Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs - Student Life
The University of Houston

282 University Center

Houston, Texas 77204-3049

832/842-06154 — Voice

TE3/743-528]1 — Fax

kkowalkatguh.edy

www,uh.edu/st

HOUSTON

From: Morales, Jeanette F
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 2:43 PM

Subject: Reminder: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): University Center Policy Board
Response Needed for UCC Agenda Items

Dear Keith:

This is just a friendly reminder that any UC Policy Beard comments for UCC 0267, UCC 0273, and UCC 0274 are due to
the UCC on October 22, 2012 (Monday). Have a good day.

Regards,
Jeanette

Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109
(713)743-0919

imorales@uh.edu




From; Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 12:41 PM

To: Kowalka, Keith T

Subject: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): University Center Policy Board Response Needed for UCC Agenda
Items

Dear Keith:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will fry to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposals numbered UCC 0267 12F, UCC 0273 12F, and UCC 0274 12F. The
UCC has decided that these proposals may be relevant to your group. Please review

the enclosed document(s) and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group/originator
making the proposal (University Policies & Procedures, Peggy Levy, palevy@uh.edu) and the UCC
(ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, imorales@uh.edu) no later than 10/22/2012.

Sincerely,
Steven Wallace, Chair
University Cocrdinating Commission

swwallac@central.uh.edu
http://www.uh.edu/uce/

Jeanelte F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Housten

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

{713}743-0919

{713)743-0717 - fax

imorales@uh.edu

"Wisdom beging inwonder.” - Socrafes
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